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Notice regarding the 2020 Annual IFTA Business Meeting change to a virtual meeting 

 

 
The IFTA, Inc. Board of Trustees has continued to monitor events related to COVID-19 and with 

the recent rise in cases in the state of AZ and other travel concerns or restrictions placed upon 

our membership, the difficult decision was made to cancel the in-person Annual IFTA Business 

Meeting scheduled for August 12th and 13th, 2020 in Tempe AZ.   

 

We will instead hold a virtual Annual IFTA Business Meeting during either or both of the same 

scheduled days, August 12th and/or August 13th, with a condensed agenda that focuses on just the 

membership’s business items for discussion and vote. More details on the virtual meeting will be 

forthcoming as soon as it is finalized.   

 

This decision was not made easily. We realize that a virtual meeting can never take the place of 

an in-person meeting and the lost opportunity to network with your fellow members, but the 

safety of our stakeholders continues to be our primary concern.  

 

We look forward to your participation at the virtual meeting and hope that we can meet again in 

2021.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Carmen Martorana Jr, CPA, MST 

Executive Director, IFTA, Inc. 
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